
 

 

Appendix 1. 
 

Newbury Town Council 
 
Minutes of the Staff Sub-Committee held on 08 January 2025 in the Elsie Kimber 
Room. 
 
Present:  
Councillors; Gary Norman (Chair), Sarah Slack (substitute), Vaughan Miller, Elizabeth 

O’Keeffe, Jo Day 

In Attendance: 
Toby Miles-Mallowan, Chief Executive Officer (CEO), Liz Manship RFO 
 
40. Apologies for absence 
              Councillors Pam Lusby-Taylor and Steve Masters,  
 
41. Declarations of interest and dispensations 

 No Declarations of interest noted. 
 
42. Review of Staffing Budget 

 Councillors reviewed the requirements for additional staff  
 
 Proposed: Gary Norman  
 Seconded: Vaughan Miller 
 Resolved that the committee recommend management structure to Policy and 
 Resources Committee 

 
 
The meeting finished at 11:21. 
 

 
Signed: _______________     Date: _____________ 
Chairman 


